
 

 

 
 

Minutes of Brentwood Trampoline Club AGM  

 
28th January 2011 at 19.30 hrs, Brentwood School Sports Centre 

1. 
Copies of the Minutes from the 2009 AGM were available for review. 

Minutes of Previous AGM 

 
2. 
Dave Kingaby welcomed all those who had come to the 2011 AGM.  

Welcome 

 
3. 
The following have offered to stand as members of the committee in the positions as 
noted. 

Election of Officers 

 Chairman - Olive Law 
 Treasurer - Tracy Osman 
 Membership Secretary - Phil Gibbs 
 Welfare Officer - Dave Kingaby, Celia Badly, Allison Marshall, Marie Merrit 
 Home Competitions Organiser - Olive Law 
 Press Officer - Dave Kingaby 
 Minute Secretary - Allison Marshall 
 Competition Secretary (up to grade D and Opens) - Viki Bartkowiak 
 Parent Representative - Marie Merrit 
  
The above nominations were proposed by Helen Roycroft and seconded by Paul Roycroft 
and these persons were duly elected to the committee in the position noted for the 
following year. 
 
At this point Olive Law took over chairing the meeting and, on behalf of the club, thanked 
members of the committee and coaches for their hard work and dedication through the 
year. 
 
4. 

a. The Committee reports are posted on line 
Committee Reports 

www.brentwoodtc.org/reports.htm 
b. • Treasurers report 
c. • Senior coaches report 
d. Publicity report 

 
5. 
Olive Law invited questions.   

Questions 

There were some questions about the proposed trampoline centre at the Keys Hall. Olive 
made it clear that the committee had withdrawn our involvement from the project because 
Recoil Twisters trampoline club were not prepared to work towards merging the two clubs 
and were not going to allow any input into the design of the building from BTC. Under 
these circumstances it was felt that we should not commit ourselves to be part of the 
project. 
 
6. AOB 
There were no items of AOB. The meeting closed at 20:00 and there followed the  
presentation of the awards to the Jack Petchey winners during 2009 and the disco. 

http://www.brentwoodtc.org/reports.htm�

